
From: Kelly Bacon (CD)
To: Arden Thomas
Subject: SX-21-00010 Pratt - Notice of Application
Date: Tuesday, July 20, 2021 9:19:57 AM

Good morning Arden,
 
Please review the Shoreline Exemption permit applied for by Doretta Pratt (SX-21-00010) for a Single
Family Residence.  Please submit any comments by August 4, 2021 at 5pm.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.
 
Internal Link: SX-21-00010 Pratt
 
Thank you!
 

Kelly Bacon
Planner I
Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby Street, Ste 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926
Office: (509) 962-7539
Kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us
 
If this is about a Public Records Act request, please go to http:/www.co.kittitas.wa.us/request/default.aspx and fill
out a request for public records through the GovQA portal.
 

mailto:kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us
mailto:arden.thomas@co.kittitas.wa.us
file:////kitnt/department/teams/CDS/Projects/Shoreline/Shoreline%20Exemptions/SX%202021/SX-21-00010%20Pratt
http://www.co.kittitas.wa.us/request/default.aspx

